
 
 
 

**NOTICE OF ELECTION CANCELLATION** 
CITY OF MILFORD 2021 ANNUAL ELECTION 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Milford Annual Election scheduled for April 24, 2021 
has been canceled.  
 
Prior to the filing deadline of February 23, 2021 at 4:30 p.m., the following individuals 
submitted nominating petitions for the offices as indicated below: 
 

Ward 1 Council-Daniel Marabello  
Ward 2 Council-F. Todd Culotta 
Ward 3 Council-Douglas E. Morrow 
Ward 4 Council-Jason L. James Sr. 

 
There being only one candidate for the Office of Council in Ward 1, Ward 2, Ward 3, and Ward 
4, the above candidates are entitled to assume office without a formal election pursuant to 
15Del.C. 7555(j) and as declared by the City of Milford Board of Election.  
 
Duly-elected candidates will be sworn in at the Annual Organizational Meeting on Monday, 
May 3, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Please contact the City Clerk’s Office at 302-422-1111, Extension 1300 or 1303, 
to ensure your voter status in the City of Milford concerning future Elections and Special Elections. 

 
 
Posted 01.25.2021 


